
Message from the Headteacher 

 

 If you haven’t already noticed  our new traversing wall on the 

field, please do go over and take a look. Year 5 & 6 were the 

first to be able to use it today. Everybody else will get their 

turn next week.  

The year 5 & 6 are rehearsing for their end of year 

performance next Tuesday and Wednesday and we look 

forward to welcoming you. 

Sharon Finn 

Year 5 & 6 Performance 

If you have not already done so, 
please log on to your Arbor 
account—School Shop, where you 
will be able to get tickets for the 
year 5 & 6 Performance. 

Tuesday 16th July @ 2pm 

Wednesday 17th July @ 6.30pm 

Transition Morning  

On Monday 15th July  we will be having our transition 
morning. 

Further to the email you will have received last Friday, your 
child should go to their new classroom on arrival at school 
where they will be met by their teacher for September. This 
will give them an opportunity to become familiar with their 
new teacher, classroom and support staff. They will return 
to their current classroom at lunchtime. 

 

 

Ballet  

In October the year 5 & 6 have an opportunity to go 
to the Ballet at the Royal Opera House in London—
exciting!  

There are limited places available for this treat and 
these will be allocated on a first come first served 
basis. Parents should visit their Arbor account to 
give permission and make payment if they would like 
their child to attend. 

Full details can be found on the email that was sent 
out to those that are eligible. 

PTA—Date for your diaries 

The PTA held their first Quiz night last night, which was a 
great success . They aim to run more of these in the next 
academic year. With this in mind, we also hope to provide you 
all with dates for the PTA events early in September. 

The First date for your diaries is the PTA Disco which will be 
held on Thursday 3rd October (DJ to be confirmed) - Further 
details, tickets and timings will follow at the beginning of the 
new academic year. 

Next Friday 19th July—Final Ice Lolly sale of the term 

Minutes missed of 
school due to lateness 

This week we have had  171 
minutes (3hrs 11 mins) of 
lost learning due to late-
ness. 15 pupils were  late 

this week. 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

 

Yr 5/6 
Performacne 

2pm 

3:30 — 4:30 

KS2 Cricket 

3:30 — 4:30 

Y1/2 Racket 
Sports 

3:30 — 4:30 

KS2 Dodgeball 

 
3:30 — 4:30 

Y1/2 Athletics 

Yr 5/6 
Performance 

6.30pm 
 

PTA Ice Lolly 
Sale 


